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Dear Prospective Sponsor:   
 
The El Paso County 4-H Livestock Advisory Committee would like you to consider donating to help fundraise for county fair 
awards. Each sponsorship tier will be used to purchase awards for the youth in the livestock project areas.  
 

These awards recognize our member’s accomplishments and sponsors must be secured in-order for us to recognize our 
champions. 
 

4-H is a youth development program that teaches young people leadership, citizenship and life skills. 4-H provides a life-long 
foundation for youth. The 4-H emblem, a clover bearing an "H" on each of its four leaves, represents the characteristics each 
4-H'er develops: head, heart, hands, and health.  
 

▪ Head- involves thinking and making decisions and learning new things; 
▪ Heart- entails caring about other people, accepting responsibility and developing values; 
▪ Hands- symbolizes the effort to acquire and perfect new skills; 
▪ Health- involves protecting the well-being, of yourself and others. 
 

4-H in El Paso County offers kids more than a chance to win a blue ribbon. It's a learning laboratory. Learning by doing has 
always been the rule in 4-H. The idea is to involve kids in hands-on activities, so they feel good about accomplishing 
something and focus on developing career readiness skills. Kids make decisions about what they want to learn and how they 
are going to do it. They choose projects and activities they are interested in, and work toward a goal they have set. 
 

We believe our county fair show is among the best experiences we offer in the 4-H program as they highlight the 4-H members 
accomplishments they have worked toward all year.  
 

Please fill out the attached “Sponsorship Agreement/Recognition Form” and return it along with your contribution back to 
us at the address below as soon as possible so we can recognize your contribution during the county fair. Upon 
receiving your contribution a thank you letter will be sent to you along with a form with our EIN etc. for your tax purposes as we 
are a non-profit organization and your donation will be tax deductible. These programs will be awarded at our annual County 
Fair or Achievement Program.  
 

Please make checks payable to El Paso County Livestock Advisory Committee  
 

Send your contribution to:     
EPC Livestock Advisory Committee   
Attn: Sonya Vandergriff  
PO Box 105 
Calhan, CO 80808    
 

Sincerely,  
Livestock Advisory Committee   
 
 
  

 
 
Colorado State University, U.S. Department of Agriculture and El Paso County cooperating. 

Extension Programs are available to all without discrimination. 

 
 

  



 
 

Sponsorship Agreement/Recognition Form 
 

 
 

 
Date:                                      ______________________________________ 
Sponsor’s Name/Title:  ______________________________________ 
Sponsorship Amount: $________ 
Contact Person:   ______________________________________ 
Address:   ______________________________________  
Phone Number:  ______________________________________  
Email:    ______________________________________ 
  
Please list your top belt buckle choices ($120) per buckle:  

1. _____________________________________________ 
2. _____________________________________________ 
3. _____________________________________________ 
4. _____________________________________________ 
5. _____________________________________________ 

 

_____ Reserve Showmanship Sponsorship ($1500)  
_____ Senior Banner ($40 per banner) 
_____ 2’ x 3’ Grand & Reserve Animal Banner ($35 per banner) 
__XX 12’ x 18’ Grand & Reserve for Market/Breeding Classes, Showmanship, Master Showman (Done) 
_____ Exhibitor Gift     
__XX  Livestock Fitting Contest (Done) 
_____ Livestock Judging Contest ($150) 
 
Can the sponsorship be re-appropriated to other awards if necessary? Please select one.  
______Yes  
______Yes, with the following conditions: _________________________________________  
______No  
 

Please make checks payable to: El Paso County Livestock Advisory Committee  
 

Return this form by March 1, 2023, with your contribution to:  
EPC Livestock Advisory Committee 

Attn: Sonya Vandergriff  
PO Box 105 

Calhan, CO 80808 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

Colorado State University, U.S. Department of Agriculture and El Paso County cooperating. 
Extension Programs are available to all without discrimination 

 

  



 
             Colorado State University Extension  

                                   El Paso County  

  17 N. Spruce St.  

  Colorado Springs, CO 80905 

  (719) 520 - 7690 
 
 
 
 
October 4, 2022 
 
Dear Donor and Community Partner,  
 
El Paso County 4-H is a not-for-profit organization that provides youth members, ages 5-18, with 
opportunities to practice life skills that empower them to become self-directing adults and leaders who are 
catalyst for positive impact in their communities.  In El Paso County hundreds of caring adult volunteers 
selflessly share their knowledge and resources to guide youth as they explore to find their unique spark.  
We cannot thank you enough for partnering with us in this important work.  By joining us and the millions 
of other 4-H members around the world who strive to “make the best, better” you are creating a brighter 
future for tomorrow.  Please accept and keep this letter as a receipt of your donation to our 4-H program.  
This letter certifies that with your generous no goods or services were received in exchange for your 
contributions.   
 
4-H Event/Activity or Fund Donated To (i.e., sponsorship, awards, supplies, specific project)  
 __________________________________________________________________________                  
Donation Amount or In-Kind Donation(item name) ___________________________ 
In-Kind Donation Value _____________________________ 
Date Received ______________________________________ 
By Whom (business or individual representative) _____________________________________ 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
4-H Livestock Advisory Committee  
El Paso County 4-H Team 
CSU Extension 

 

 


